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Dear Fellow Gardeners,

	 	 The tour is now booked and we are away! Here are the necessary 
details.

On September 23rd there are 2 collection points.Please take note of the times and 
arrive punctually.


Before we arrive in Daylesford I’ll let people know which motel they will be staying at. Your 
motel stay includes a continental breakfast. Daylesford is a beautiful little town. People 
might like to explore the Wombat Botanical Gardens, the lake, the beautiful shopping strip 
or just relax in their rooms. I will make a group dinner booking at The Royal Hotel which is 
not too far from our accommodation for those who wish to attend, however there are 
some lovely cafes and restaurants which people are free to book. The evening meal on 
the 23rd September is to be paid by you.


PICK UP POINTS -23RD SEPT

Burke Street Park, 
Warragul

Arrive at 7.45am Depart Park at 8.00am

Drouin Bowling Club Arrive at 8.15am Depart Drouin at 8.30

11.00am 11.30am 1.00pm 2.00pm 3.30/4.00pm

Morning tea at 
the bus in Mt 
Macedon

Forest Glade 
Garden and 
tour 

Picnic boxes in 
Forest Glade 

Dicksonia Rare 
Plant Nursery

Daylesford 

Motels 
Daylesford 
Central Motel 
and Central 
Springs Motel

24th Sept 9.00/9.30am 
Pick ups

10.00/10.15 
am

12.00 noon 1.00pm 2.00pm 3.30/4.00pm

Daylesford 
Central 
Motel 
9.00am

Lambley 
Nursery 
and tour in 
Creswick

Lunch at 
The 
American 
Hotel

Travel to St 
Erth’s 
Garden 
Blackwood

St Erth’s 
garden 
and tour 

Afternoon 
tea from 
the bus 

Central 
Springs 
Inn 9.30
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Itinerary 



We need to be back on the bus around 4.00/4.15 pm to be back home in Warragul by 
6.30pm.


Your payment includes bus travel, accommodation and continental breakfast, morning tea 
on the 23rd, afternoon tea on the 24th, entry and tour/talk into gardens and nursery, 
picnic lunch box at Mt Macedon on the 23rd September, lunch at the American Hotel, 
Creswick on the 24th September. I will collect meal options for the picnic lunch box and 
The American Hotel before we depart. 


You are responsible for dinner on the 23rd September in Daylesford. 


What to bring

Make sure you have filled in and returned the Emergency Contact Information Sheet. You 
can give it to me on the day. We hope that we won’t need it… but you never know!


People who are not members of our club will need to fill out a Warragul and District 
Garden Club Associate Membership  Form for insurance purposes (no cost involved).


Please travel lightly. 


Your Garden Club badge if you have one 


 Bring refillable water bottles and snacks 


Bags will be provided for plants that you may want to purchase.


You might want to include mobility aids/ equipment - walking stick, walker etc.  if you’re 
unsteady on your feet. Forest Glade Garden is a lovely stroll down into the gully but can 
be quite challenging coming back up. Daylesford has challenging terrain for anyone with 
health issues.  


If you have questions or concerns, please give me a ring on 0438252756 or email on 
ann.m.hogan@icloud.com


The newsletter will be on the Warragul and District Garden Club website if you misplace 
the hardcopy.


• I would not be leaving a vehicle at Burke Street Park or the Drouin Bowling Club. This is 
a good opportunity to call in a favour from family members or neighbours. 


Looking forward to beautiful Spring weather




mailto:ann.m.hogan@icloud.com

